From: Merridy Woodroffe

Sent: Thursday, 23 April 2020 11:09 AM

To: Cramond, Tessa <Tessa.Cramond@accc.gov.au>; Channing, Darrell <darrell.channing@accc.gov.au>

Cc: Dayna Field ; Susan Schneider

Maybury, Kobi <kobi.maybury@accc.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Virgin Australia application for authorisation [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Dear Darrell and Tessa

Thank you for your time on Monday regarding feedback on VA's application for authorisation.

As you know, VA is now in voluntary administration; however we continue to operate, and I confirm that we intend to continue with our application during the administration process, which is expected to last 2-3 months.

In relation to the request for authorisation for collective bargaining conduct, given the change in circumstances I advise that VA will withdraw that aspect of the application.

We look forward to your advice on the Commission's consideration of our application in due course.

Kind regards Merridy



Merridy Woodroffe | Lead Legal Counsel
Available Mon, Tu, Th and Fri
PO Box 1034 Spring Hill QLD Australia 4004
P | M |
E

Please consider the environment before printing this email.